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From: Nora McNeely Hurley <discocasbah@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 3:01 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: January 12 Agenda, Reference to item A-23

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

We are writing to strongly support the overnight parking restrictions on Wallace Avenue (1st District). We have been
residents living on Finney Street for the last six years and have regularly witnessed questionable and concerning
overnight cars, motor homes, campers, trucks parked for extended periods of times, sometimes days into weeks and
months which people are using as residences or as meeting places for suspicious activities or which have been
abandoned. There is a camper parked on Wallace Avenue now which displays a hand written license plate. We regularly
pick up trash discarded along Wallace Avenue mostly consisting of discarded alcohol bottles, sundry trash, including
hypodermic needles, face masks, hygiene articles and other undesirable items. We have felt at times uneasy walking
along Wallace Avenue at night. We would be very grateful to deter people from having the option to park overnight for
safety and security reasons. The daytime parking places planned on Wallace Avenue will serve people visiting the beach
and the business district of Summerland well without inviting different elements via overnight parking options which
would become a concern to all residents living on both sides of Finney Street and the Union Pacific Railroad. We also
support a “no overnight parking” restriction to be applied to the North side of Wallace Avenue for the aforementioned
reasons. We have been privy to what happens when no restrictions are in place. Thank you sincerely for your
considerations of our request.

All the Best,
Nora McNeely Hurley and Michael Hurley
2350 Finney Street



